
Dorchester, MA - January 6th, 2022: DotHouse Health proudly 
announces Dr. Monica Vohra as our newly appointed Chief Medical 
Officer. Dr. Vohra starts her new role on January 9th, 2023. 
 
Since 2019, she has served as a primary care physician at DotHouse,  
providing vital care to adult patients. Throughout her tenure, 
Dr. Vohra has participated in quality improvement initiatives around  
depression monitoring, reducing psychosocial barriers to diabetes  
management, and integrating and enhancing telehealth services into our  
practice. She has also served as a preceptor for medical students and internal  
medicine residents. 
 
“The DotHouse staff are compassionate and courageous - always willing to go the extra mile 
for patients, one another, and the community,” says Dr. Vohra on the health center’s dedication 
to service.  
 
DotHouse President and CEO, Michelle Nadow, believes Dr. Vohra has a strong commitment to  
the organization and fully understands the health center’s mission-driven work. “She is  
dedicated to delivering healthcare services through the lens of health equity. Her leadership 
will help us evolve to meet the challenges and opportunities of the changing health care  
environment and our patients’ needs,” says Nadow.  
 
In addition to her duties at DotHouse, she has served as Medical Director at MassHealth for  
almost 3 years. While at MassHealth, Dr. Vohra established herself as a clinical subject matter 
expert on health care delivery for justice involved individuals and for transgender and gender 
non-binary individuals. Prior to working at DotHouse, Monica was a primary care provider at a 
federally qualified health center in Washington, D.C. 
 
“The opportunity to serve, learn, and grow with colleagues that share a mission and are  
devoted to providing high quality, equitable healthcare, is both humbling and rewarding. I am 
excited to support DotHouse’s transformational work into the future.” says Dr. Vohra. 
 
Dr. Vohra completed her Bachelor’s degree at Emory University and Medical Degree at  
Morehouse School of Medicine. She completed her residency in Internal Medicine at  
Georgetown/Washington Hospital Center, followed by her Master of Public Health from the  
Harvard T.H. Chan School of Public Health.  
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